
 

 

July 22, 2021 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Regarding: Delay in Filing Responses to Interrogatories – EB-2021-0039 

 

Lakefront Utilities Inc. (LUI) has been working diligently to complete its responses to Board Staff, 

Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition, Energy Probe, School Energy Coalition, Cobourg Taxpayers 

Association, and Northumberland Hills Hospital interrogatories.  However, the utility cannot meet 

the deadline of July 23, 2021.  

 

Having reviewed the status of the work required to complete the responses, LUI respectfully 

requests an extension to the deadline for answering interrogatories to August 3, 2021; LUI believes 

it can file all the responses by that date and will file responses earlier if possible. LUI regrets any 

inconvenience this delay may cause and appreciates the Board Staff and Intervenors understanding 

in this matter.  

 

Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact Adam Giddings at 

agiddings@lusi.on.ca or Dereck Paul at dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 
 

Dereck Paul 

President and CEO 

Lakefront Utilities Inc.  

 

Cc: Adam Giddings, CPA CA, Director of Regulatory Finance 

Cc: Michael R. Buonaguro – counsel to the Applicant 

Cc: Manuela Ris-Schofield – consultant to the Applicant 
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